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I am writing to express my concern that this scheme is subject to a reapplication. It is my
understanding that National Highways has not made any changes to the scheme to take
into account the 2021 World Heritage Committee Decision. For instance, no
comprehensive assessment of alternative routes that would be less damaging to the World
Heritage Site has been undertaken. The estimated construction costs and carbon emissions
assessment have also not been updated.

Since the initial application, concern for climate change has increased with the latest
Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change report, and the Environment Act 2021 sets
new ambitions around nature recovery.

In these circumstances I would like to request a re-examination of the Development
Consent Order prior to any reapplication to the Secretary of State.

Heather Holt





